
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Housing Authority of the Borough of Keansburg 

5-Year PHA Plan  
 

In accordance with the requirements of Federal Regulation 24 CFR Part 903, the Housing 

Authority of the Borough of Keansburg will conduct a public hearing to receive public 

comments on its 5-Year plan for fiscal years October 1, 2025-September 30, 2030, and the 

Housing Authority’s goals, objectives and policies. The public hearing will include 

receiving public comments on the revised Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan. 

The hearing will take place during the regular board of commissioners meeting on 

Wednesday, September 11, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Granville Towers Community Room, 

1 Church Street, Keansburg, NJ 07734.  

 

Written comments may also be submitted to the Housing Authority at this address. 

 

The draft PHA Plan and draft Administrative Plan are available for review at the Housing 

Authority office and online at www.keansburgha.org 

 

 
Douglas G. Dzema, PHM 

Executive Director 

http://www.keansburgha.org/
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